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Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
Class 3’s topic for next term is ‘Our Planet, Our Responsibility.’ We will be investigating the 
effect of plastic pollution on our world’s habitats and looking at ways that we, as a class, can 
make a difference. 
 
On the first day back, we will be creating banners to help other people understand the impact 
that plastic is having on the environment. With this in mind, could all children come to school 
in old clothes as we will be painting using fabric paint. 
 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Gray 
 
 
 

        
 

 

 

                     


